Minutes of the
Lake Loramie Improvement Association
Meeting of July 15, 2018
Randy Sparklin called the LLIA meeting to order after the annual picnic with 18 members present. Julie Stueve reported all officers and trustees present except Vanessa Winner and Tom Hoying.
Secretary Vanessa was not present therefore, Julie Stueve filled in and took minutes for her. No reports were read. Suggestions are being taken to increase member participation at future picnics.
Treasurer report was given by Belinda Wolaver and John Deiters made a motion to accept and Moose Stueve seconded and was unanimously approved.
Committee Reports: Committee reports were given by various members. 
Wildlife Funds: The Division of Wildlife allotted $1,005.00 for Coonskin Cap Brigade, $675.00 for Family Passport to Fishing and $621.00 to the Fishing Derby for Fiscal year 07/01/2018-06/30/2019
Old Business:  
Fall Festival; Vanessa has found a few team leaders who will put their own work groups together for the Fall Festival, we are still in great need of workers. We really need to step it up, even with calling personally and publishing on Facebook we are not getting a response for volunteers. The signup sheets have been turned over to Randy Sparklin.
Leon Mertz updated us on the ADA Boat Launch, The Adaptive Launch project fund raising is progressing according to plan.
Jason Whitman gave us a brief update on the fitness equipment, this is partially installed, completion to be coming in next couple of weeks. Jason also reported on various lake activities and projects.
DU print winner was Belinda Wolaver.

50/50 winning ticket was Dale Armstrong.

Next Meeting—August 21, 2018, at Earls Pavilion.
Adjournment--Passed unanimously.
